
LITTLE THEATRE NEWS 
According to an announcement 

made today by Matt O’Shields, 
Tryon Little Theatre president, 
three plays will be given during 
the 1951-52 season. 

The opener will be “Hay Fever” 
by Noel Coward. It will be per- 
formed at the Tryon High School 
auditorium Thursday and Friday, 
November 15th and 16th. Subse- 
quent plays will be presented in 
January and later in the Slpring of 
next year. “The Two Mrs. Car- 
rolls” has been selected for the 
January presentations and an- 

nouncement will be made of the 
Spring play at a later date. 

Four classifications ox memoer- 

ships will be offered this year, ac- 

cording to Mr. O’Shields. Patron 
members will be entitled to two 
tickets for each play and member- 
ships are available at $10 each. 
Patron’s names will be listed in 
programs. Associate memberships 
give the holder one ticket for each 
play and are sold at $3 for the 
season. Active memberships are 

available only to persons actively 
associated with theatre productions 
as actors or members of the pro- 
duction staff. This classification 
sells for $1 for the season. Student 
memberships sell for $1.50 for the 
three play season. z 

Craig Thomas is chairman of 
the membership committee which 
's now offering memberships for 
sale. 

The Tryon Little Theatre began 
operations in 1947 and since that 
time has produced three plays each 
vear. Personnel for the plays, 
both on and off stage, has been 
frawn from Tryon with the excep- 
tion of last year’s “Night Must 
^all” presentation when James 
Hobbs of the Spartanburg Little 
Theatre was seen in a leading role. 

The cast of the season’s opening 
“Hay Fever” is now in rehearsal 
under the direction of Mrs. Henry 
Hart. 

HOSPITAL NEWS 
No new patients. Patients dis- 

charged include Mrs. Roy Williams, 
and baby daughter; and Miss Mary 
Lockhart of Tryon. 

Students At Hampton 
Hampton, Va.—Two Tryon stu- 

dents are among 355 freshmen on 
the campus of Hampton Institute, 
in a student body of 1206. 

They are ‘Fred E. Counts, son 
of Mr. and Mrs. George Counts; 
and Stanley C. McClure, son of 
Mr. and Mrs. J. E. McClure. Both 
completed their high school studies 
at Edmund Embury High. 

There are approximately 50 
North Carolina freshmen on the 
campus of the “historic seaside 
institution.” 

The Bulletin in County $3; out 
of County, $4 per year. 
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